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Secretary for East Asian and Pacific
Affairs Susan Thornton Travels to
China and Japan
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Acting Assistant Secretary Susan Thornton will travel to Beijing, China and
Tokyo, Japan May 14-16.

On May 14, she will be in Beijing to hold bilateral consultations with
Chinese government officials.

Acting Assistant Secretary Thornton will visit Japan May 15-16 to participate
in the second annual Wall Street Journal CEO Council Conference and to meet
with Japanese government officials to discuss regional security issues.
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